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I oppose this shortsighted and insensitive bill given the struggles of Portland with the 

issues of the homeless, crime and drug use for the past three years. This bill will 

further erode the safety and usability of our public spaces limit ADA access for our 

most vulnerable and create a chronic problem that will effect our local business and 

livability of our community.   


